
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Help Put a Smile on Someone’s Face 

Due to the global pandemic around the Coronavirus most social gatherings for the elderly 
will have to be cancelled and communal areas closed. This could leave our elderly people 

feeling very alone, since they often rely on this interaction throughout the day. 
 

To help combat this Brunton First, working in partnership with the Human Support Group, 
would like to ask for your help. 

Could you please write a letter or draw a picture to an elderly pen pal; it would be 
wonderful to think we could put a smile on someone’s face in these worrying times. 

  
If you can send any letters and pictures to either address show below, these will be 
distributed to elderly people.  
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
There may be many worrying days or weeks ahead but we are sure, with the support of 
others, we will continue to do what is needed for the vulnerable living in our communities. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support,  
Team Brunton. 

Please write to: 
 

Jemma Brady 
Registered Branch Manager 

Floor 1 managers office 
Angel Court 

Waverley Road 
Gateshead 
NE9 7TG 

 

Or 
 

Jemma Brady 
Registered Branch Manager 

Floor 1 managers office 
Callendar court 

Beacon Lough Estate 
Gateshead 
NE9 6RR 

 


